
COMMUNITY EVENT IN ANGLE  
Local residents are invited to attend a drop-in event at Angle Village 
Hall on Wednesday 7 February to hear about Floventis Energy’s plans 
to develop a floating wind farm in the Celtic Sea. Representatives 
from Floventis will be available from 14.00 to 18.00 hrs.  
 
Llŷr 1 is expected to power just over 100,000 homes with clean, 
green energy. At its closest point, it will be approximately 36 km 
from the Welsh coastline, 55km from Lundy Island and 72km from 
the Devon coastline.  
  
Public consultation on Llŷr 1 started on Monday 15 January and will 
run to Sunday 11 February 2024. A virtual exhibition is available 
at https://llyr1.consultation.ai. All feedback must be received by 
23.59 hrs on Sunday 11 February 2024.  
  
Floventis Energy then expects to submit an application for consent to 
construct and operate an offshore generating station, with deemed 
planning permission for onshore works, under Section 36 of the 
Electricity Act 1989.  This process is managed by Planning and 
Environmental Decisions Wales on behalf of Welsh Ministers.  In 
parallel, a Marine Licence will be applied for which is consented 
under Part 4 of the Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009.  The Marine 
Licence is administered by Natural Resources Wales Marine Licensing 
Team. This will allow the developer to build and operate Llŷr1 . 
Construction is expected to begin in late 2026 subject to the 
necessary consents.   
  
Please do come along to find out more and ask any questions that 
you might have. You can also find further information 
at www.llyrwind.com 
 

https://llyr1.consultation.ai/
http://www.llyrwind.com/

